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Learning this week 
.  

It has been a busy few weeks back in 

Year 3!  

In English, we have looked at 

performing poems to the class. We 

have analysed the poem ‘I am a 

Roman Soldier’ using our reading skills 

to explore vocabulary and meaning, 

using a reading theatre approach. 

Following these reading sessions, we 

wrote our own stanza. After this, we 

have been performing a variety of 

poems including ‘Please Mrs Butler’ . 

Next week, we will begin our new fairy 

tale unit. Why not try reading some 

fairy tales at home? 

In maths, we 

h a v e  b e e n 

e x p l o r i n g 

division using 

base 10. We 

have looked at 

the concepts of 

grouping and 

sharing as well 

as exchanging. 

 

In history, we 

h a v e  b e e n 

learning about 

t h e  R o m a n 

Empire and their 

invasion of Britain. We discovered that 

it took 3 TIMES before the Romans 

successfully invaded Britain. This lead 

to a growth mindset discussion about 

resilience.  

‘If at first you do not succeed, try and 

try again’ 
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Try this Week’s Maths Challenge 

Toys 
 

Please note 
that toys are 

not to be 
brought into 

school as they 
are having a 

detrimental impact on 
learning time as well as 
breaktimes/ lunchtimes. 
Equipment is provided 

at lunchtime for children 
to use too 
keep all 
pupils 

occupied.  
Thank you   

 

HOMEWORK THIS 

WEEK: 

1. English and Maths homework 

has been set on Google Classroom. 

Please see the classroom stream. 

2. Times Table Rockstars 

(10minutes a day) 

3. Daily Reading (10-15minutes to 

an adult daily) 

4. Spellings—spelling 

shed.  

24 ÷ 3 < 32 ÷ 4 

Is this statement true or false?  

If your answer is false, what symbol should be used in the 
number statement? 

 

  

 

 

We managed to raise an 

amazing  £360.60            

What a fantastic effort from  

everyone. 

This term’s Core 
Value: 
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